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April 5, 2023 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: DW 22-085 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Petition for Special Contract with Merrimack Village District 
Clarification of Contract Term Dates 

 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
On December 16, 2022, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. (PWW) filed a petition and 
accompanying documents in support of approval of a special contract with the Merrimack 
Village District.  The Commission commenced this docket and approved a procedural 
schedule that includes discovery among the parties. 
 
During discovery, it has become apparent to PWW that references to dates in its petition, 
pre-filed direct testimony of Mr. Donald Ware, and the proposed special contract needed to 
be corrected or clarified.  To that end, attached are track-change and clean versions of the 
revised petition, testimony, and proposed contract.  The revisions also clarify what 
components will be included in the usage credit.  Therefore, so as to clarify for the 
Commission’s record how the components of the proposed special contact are to work, 
PWW has attached track-change versions of these documents.   
 
Thank you for your assistance with this filing.  PWW apologizes for any confusion the 
originally-filed documents may have caused. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
 
 
cc: Docket Related Service List 


